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Temporary Move for Library Branch in South Davis 
 

(Woodland, CA) – From June 14 through August 13, Yolo County’s South Davis library branch will be 

temporarily housed at Harper Junior High School, located at 4000 E. Covell Boulevard in Davis.  

 

Library services such as holds, pick-up, returns, checkouts and Summer Reading Program sign-ups will 

be available to the public, as well as a small browsing collection and a bilingual story time on Tuesdays 

at 5:30 p.m. In addition, the Book Club will meet on the third Tuesday of June and July at 7:00 p.m. The 

branch will be open: 

 

 Tuesdays: 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 Saturdays: 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

The change in location is due to renovations occurring at the Marguerite Montgomery Elementary 

School, which normally houses the Yolo County Library’s South Davis branch.  

 

Programs and services at Yolo County’s Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library, located at 315 E. 14th 

Street in Davis, will not be affected.  For more information, contact library staff at (530) 757-5593, visit 

the Yolo County Library at www.yolocountylibrary.org or connect with us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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